
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Year 7 Transition Day – Wednesday 6th July 

 

We would like to invite your child to an exciting Year 7 Transition Day, on Wednesday 6th July.  

 

The purpose of the day is for your child to meet other students in their Tutor group and to participate in activities together. Our theme for the day will be ‘Save Our Planet’; which will be 
explored through a series of workshops in the morning and some sport activities in the 

afternoon. Through these activities, students will get to know their peers and enjoy a taste of 

Ratcliffe College life.  

 

We hope you agree that this is an excellent opportunity to begin the transition process from 

your child’s current school to Ratcliffe College Senior School. 

 

I would be grateful if you could complete the Google Form below to indicate whether or not 

your child will be able to attend and also to inform us of any dietary needs/relevant medical 

information.  

 

Year 7 Transition Day RSVP 

 

Times: Please drop off at the Old Library by the Main School Reception at 8.45am.  Please also 

collect from the Old Library at 4pm. 

 

Please note, students do not have to wear school uniform: comfortable clothing and footwear 

suitable for running/sports (such as trainers) is advisable. Students should also bring a water 

bottle, which can be re-filled throughout the day. 

 

We hope that your child can join us and look forward to welcoming them. 

 

With kind regards, 

 

 

 

Ms J Davis    Miss C Sapiano 

Assistant Head Academic  Head of Year 7 

 

 

https://forms.gle/NSAnpsGbYvuq3bCj6

